Ashley Lamm

The requirement to make Dangerous Waste Labels visible from 25 feet away is absolutely
ridiculous and not feasible in a college research lab setting. Placing vials into gallon container
would cause an undue financial burden on my lab. As well as the lack of space for these types of
containers. This is not a reasonable, logical, or necessary rule change. With all of the other
regulations that are already in place this is a waste of time.



